
                                MEMORANDUM OF LAW


        DATE:          June 18, 1992


TO:          Joe Lozano, Assistant City Auditor and Comptroller


FROM:          City Attorney


SUBJECT:     General Reserve Fund - City Charter section 91


             In response to your May 14, 1992 memorandum regarding the


        above captioned matter, please see attached memorandum to me from


        Legal Intern Beth Sise which we adopt as our response to you.


                            JOHN W. WITT, City Attorney


                            By


                                Stuart H. Swett


                                Senior Chief Deputy
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